STATE OF NORTH CAR OLINA

[DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
Roy COOPER. P.O. Box 629 REPLY TO: MARY L. LUCASSE
ATTORNEY GENERAL RALEIGH. NC 27602 ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION
TEL: (919) 716-6962
Fax: (919) 716-6767
mlucasse @ncdoj.gov
October 20, 2010

Via Email and U.S. Mail

Kristin Linsley Myles, Special Master
Munger. Tolles & Olson LLP

560 Mission Street. 27" Floor

San Francisco, California 94105-2907

Re:  South Carolina vs. North Carolina, No 138, Orig.
First Amended Case Management Plan

Dear Special Master Myles:

The parties have met and conferred regarding a First Amended Case Management Plan
(“First Amended CMP™). As a result of that work the parties have reached agreement on a
significant portion of the issues and language included in the First Amended CMP. With the
permission of all the parties, I am enclosing an original and four copies of the Parties™ joint
proposed First Amended CMP. On issues for which there is no agreement between the parties,
South Carolina’s proposed language is set off in ttaltc bold ont hl hlighted in yellow and North
Carolina’s proposed language is set off in underdi | f shted in teal We look
forward to discussing this matter in more detail at your convenience.

Very truly,yours,
7
g

Mary L. Licasse N~
Specz;zl eputy Attorney General

cc: All Counsel of Record (via email only)



